DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
LETTERKENNY ARMY DEPOT
1 OVERCASH AVENUE
CHAMBERSBURG, PENNSYLVANIA 17201

October 1, 2008

Engineering and Planning Division

Mr. Chad Murray, President

Quad-State Air Compressor Sales & Service
362 8. Carlisle St.

Greencastle, PA 17225

Dear Mr. Murray:

Over the past three years, the Directorate of Public Works at Letterkenny Army Depot has
been assigned the monumental task of renovating and modifying existing buildings and
constructing new facilities to accommodate the expansion of mission capabilities in support of
the Army’s efforts in the Global War on Terrorism and Operation Iraqi Freedom. Many of these
projects have included the requirement for installation or expansion of compressed air systems
for our industrial shops, and due to the critical nature of the missions we perform, the timely
accomplishment of these projects was essential to our ability to provide our warfighters with the
materiel and equipment they need in their defense of freedom throughout the world. Through the
work you have accomplished here as a prime contractor and subcontractor, you have contributed
immensely to our success in modernizing our facilities and meeting or exceeding production
schedules.

The excellent working relationship we have developed with you and your staff has
produced an invaluable exchange of technical information that has permitted us to develop cost-
effective solutions to our compressed air needs. We have found your technicians to be extremely
knowledgeable and capable, and vour responsiveness at all hours is unparalleled in our
experience in the construction and service industry.

Your commitment to excellence in service and workmanship has been a major factor in the
success of the Directorate of Public Works in satisfving the growing demands for reliable
compressed air systems. I am certain that you will continue to maintain the same high standards
of performance in the future. Please accept my sincere thanks for your continued support.

Sincerely,

LS /j c)ﬁe:a?v;.
es A. Coceagna, P.E., CEM

Chief, Engineering and Planning Division




